
From: Corporate Officer
To: Norm Mawhinney; Corporate Officer
Cc: RDCO Planning Services
Subject: TUP-22-01 RE: Gonzo Music Festival and golf tournament
Date: April 14, 2022 9:06:50 AM

Good morning Norm and Lucille Mawhinney,

Thank you for your comments, they have been circulated to our Planning department and will be included in the
agenda package for the Regional Board.

Regards,
Karen Needham, Corporate Officer

-----Original Message-----
From: Norm Mawhinney 
Sent: April 13, 2022 2:23 PM
To: Corporate Officer <corporate.officer@rdco.com>
Subject: Gonzo Music Festival and golf tournament

[You don't often get email from . Learn why this is important at
http://aka ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification.]

CAUTION: This message was sent from outside the organization. Please do not click links, open attachments, or
respond unless you recognize the source of this email and know the content is safe.

We have no objection to the event as long as there is provision for effective traffic control on Anderson and Booth
Roads.
This was not the case for the recent Conservative rally.  As a result of that lack of organization, residents had
difficulty accessing and leaving the community. Moreover, lack of easy access or egress during an emergency
situation could result in very serious consequences.

Norm and Lucille Mawhinney

Sent from my iPhone







From: Ray Paterson
To: RDCO Planning Services
Subject: TUP-22-01
Date: April 14, 2022 4:17:08 PM

[You don't often get email from . Learn why this is important at
http://aka ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification.]

CAUTION: This message was sent from outside the organization. Please do not click links, open attachments, or
respond unless you recognize the source of this email and know the content is safe.

My main concern for this scheduled event is regarding the number of people, more specifically the number of
vehicle’s.

There was a rally for Pierre Poilievre, Conservative Leader Candidate, on Saturday, April 8th at Sunset Ranch
property . The event was held in a rather large open tent structure. I believe that several hundred people attended the
rally. People attending the rally completely parked on both sides of Anderson Road down to Old Vernon Road.
There we’re also vehicles parked on Old Vernon Road south to Bulman Road. We returned home via Anderson
Road as people were trying to leave the rally. It was very difficult and time consuming to navigate past the parked
vehicles up Anderson Road.

Anderson Road in my opinion is not designed for vehicle parking on either side of the road as there is no real
shoulder.

If any vehicles were parked along Anderson Road and Old Vernon road during this event, it would be extremely
difficult for an emergency vehicles to navigate thru the roadways.

What are the projected numbers of attendees/vehicles for this event? Will an emergency plan be in place?

Thank you,

Ray Paterson

Sent from my iPad


